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Hi

| do not feel that the highways agency has looked closely at the scheme or taken account of the
objections. Their proposal is as before.

Consideration must be given to the sensitivity of the area and its importance to the world. Modern
investigations have shown different soil layers are important.

It must be possible to look at a different route. If it adds half an hour to the journey so what. People
currently use the A303 knowing there will be delays. This shows that time is not a major point.

Please look at the wider historic nature of the greater area.

| am an amateur. Listen to al the experts and not just highways ones

Fiona Rolls






